
Date: Thursday, 10 March 2011 7:57:10 PM

Good evening

It has taken some time to work through the maze of links etc to be able to make a comment on this 
particular bill. I trust I have arrived at the correct email address.

I have heard that this Bill has been drafted by the Greens to open the doors for their agendas to be 
thrust upon the territories without due consultation and process.

I hope I am wrong, but I just do not trust some politicians!

I personally object to items like same sex civil unions and euthanasia on Christian grounds... and I 
have a lot of like minded friends!

I am the coordinator of a pastors network of around 200 Christian leaders (representing some 
thousands of active Christians) in the Illawarra, none of whom I believe would support this hurried 
and seemingly underhanded bill. I have however written this from my private email due to lack of 
time to get a formal submission from the wider Christian community.

Regards,

Darryl Stewart

 

 http://www.illawarrapastors.org.au/index.html
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